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Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for March is Joy. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Residential. 

Next week pupils from Year 5 and 6 will be 
visiting Brathay Hall in Ambleside to take 
part in a 5 day residential .  

Comic Relief 

On Friday March 18th children can come to 
school in non-uniform, wearing something red 
for Comic Relief.  A Just Giving page has been 
set up for donations to the charity.  

 

 

Ducklings. 

We have loved having the ducklings in 
school, watching them hatch and then   
develop. They have returned to the farm 
where they will enjoy lots of outside space 
with a lovely pond.  

School Uniform and PE Kit 

Please could you ensure that children come 
to school each day in full school uniform. 
School shoes must be black, leather type. 
Trainers cannot be worn. Also children need 
to have their PE kit in school all the time. 
We have a selection of second-hand        
uniform if you are struggling. 

Winners 

Well done to Year 5 who won the competition 
for the best door design on World Book Day. 


